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On behalf of the board and management 
of KNFU, we are so pleased to give you 
an update of the activities of KNFU. I 

would like to offer my sincere appreciation 
and deepest gratitude to you our partners. I am 
very confident that our energy, commitment 
and hard work will turn our dreams to reality.  

We believe that as our partners, you play 
a pivotal role in shaping the future of our 
community. KNFU is enthusiastic about 
supporting Different Abled Children (DAC) by 
providing them with quality are and education 
to learn, grow and be self- reliant.

KNFU received a donation of  Ug. Shs. 
5,500,000 that was used to:

•	 Paint the inside and outside the new 
storeyed classroom/ dormitory block.

•	 Plumbing of the dormitory lavatories

We recently received another donation of Ug. 
Shs. 29,800,000 towards the purchase of a 
school van and we are still searching a used 
van that is still in good condition.

We are determined to protect and empower 
vulnerable children with skills, education, 
love and a homely environment and hope for 
a brighter future though strengthening their 
statuses in society hence providing them 
with physical, psychological and spiritual 
education and support so as to mentor them 
into responsible adults.

Transforming lives through programs that 
give older children skills and knowledge they 
need to thrive independently.

We also offer informal education to our 
children through self-awareness trainings . 
This aims at creating knowledge about oneself 
in line with their rights and welfare.
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INFRASTRUCTURE
As Kings’ Norton School (KNS), we thank God that 
through Friends of Kings’ Norton School UK, we have 
been able to extend a conducive learning environment 
for the learners. With the Pupils’ growth, new 
classroom buildings have been set up to accommodate 
the needs of the learners.

Due to your support, we manage to give our 
school a new face by painting the entire KNS 
Multipurpose building and other buildings 
within the schools as shown in the photos 
below.

OUTDOOR
PAINTING

FOR KNS MULTIPURPOSE BUILDING
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TANK & GUTTER PURCHASE 
& INSTALLATION

VERANDA HANDRAILS INSTALLATIONS

Given the seasonal rain season, we purchased a 
water tank and installed it together with gutters 
with the aim of rainwater harvesting. Hence this 
has helped us to cut on the water payment bills and 
also be able to  store the rainwater for later use.

Handrails are necessary to provide 
support and guidance to users of stairs. 
Therefore, we managed to put up 
handrails to firmly support our learners 
as they walk into the dormitory and 
verandas. This also ensures learner 
safety by guarding and preventing falls 
from height.
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DORMITORY FURNISHING

VAN PURCHASE
As a rural school, the ability to transport kids 
to school and also attend the many varied and 
valuable experiences off campus is becoming 
increasingly important. With your support, 
we managed to purchase a 14 Seater Van to 
easy the transportation of our kids.

During the course of painting the outer 
Multi purpose building, also the girls 
dormitory was painted to create a conducive 
environment for the boarding childrens.
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SPORTS 
As part of the physical education 

(PE), KNS had a School Sports 
Gala  with the parents who  honored 

our events Calendar and honored our 
invitation with physical attendance. We 
had several sports activities and we thank 
you for your full support because this 
has very much improved the pupil’s 

esteem through sports to school 
performance.

LIBRARY 
As KNFU, It is our task to ensure a strong foundation for the children’s holistic 
development.  And together with KNS, we managed to set up a well facilitated 
spacious library where our learners do seek more knowledge through revision 
exercises as well as readers to improve on their reading culture. Due to our well 
stocked Library, the early learning goals, and assessment strategies, we can say 
without doubt that each learner has achieved a milestone.  We express deep 
appreciation to Friends of Kings’ Norton School for donating to us a variety of 
library books. For the numerous supporting systems, you have put in place, we 
promise excellence, professionalism and always making a difference.
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COMPUTER PURCHASE

With day to day activities were computers and other ICT equipment are used 
to improve lives by enhancing educational experiences. 

KNFU using the donation received, purchased some desktop computers for 
KNS to ensure that learners get some computer skills hence bridging the 

digital divide.
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